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How to fool the country on 1st of April 

   

                                                                                                                                                        

 

 

 

 



 

 

Dear Friends, 

THIS WAS A JOKE :) 

I did post an updated audio conversation with “MOUSE” explaining everything 
:) – Go to http://podcast.banadoura.com to listen to it! 

***************************************************************************** 

EMAILS 
^^^^^^ 

Let me first share with you some of the emails I got on the fake emails I 
created mouseitsme@gmail.com 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Hey Mouse it's [name removed], 

Nice find! 

I listened to the podcast, and not many people acknowledge the fact 

that they are not hackers and have the modesty to not brag about their 

findings. Respect! 

I'm currently in the process of writing a java app. for S40 and S60 

nokia phone series to automate the process of scanning and connecting 

to the BSCs. I might not release it when it's done though, I might 

keep it for personal use, simply for the fact that releasing it will 

only block the service from everyone else. 

 
If you're in need for some coding skills, drop me a line. 

 

Good luck in the future. 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

heya!! just read ur mastermind free call very interesting maybe we can be 
useful to each other 

http://podcast.banadoura.com/�


 

i used to work on botnets carding n few other things but i've been inactive 
for almost 2 years i have access to packers and i also has a friend who's 
handy 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

At first, I thought you were Jetmouse, on the PPCwarez forum. But I don’t 
think you guys are related. 

Anyhow, we have a few Lebanese there (yeah even MODS FAHED). 

Congrats on your catch about this by-pass. Glad to know we have a few 
braniacs in Lebanon. Keep up the good work. I subscribed to the RSS feed so I 
can keep track on your news. 

Anyhow, I kept on trying to search on the net for LiquidAqua, but Nada found. 
And I understood from the podcast that there’s an app for the BB as well? 
NONE for HTC (or any other windows OS on PDA?) 

 Keep us updated my friend and keep up the good work 

 Best Regards, 

[name removed], 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Hello Mouse. 

 I just wanted to ask if this option works on all the phones? 

I have a Nokia 6300 and I live in Bayrouth Al Koubra, precisly Achrafieh. 

I tried the numbers from 0067 till 0104 and each time I'd get the following 
service reply: 

"Your Request is being processed. Please wait." 

 What should I do? 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Mouse, 

can you tell me hte code to turn off the BSC?? i think that would be fun!! i 
will not share it with anyone! 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Got also many other emails asking about the BSC code, or from where to 
download the APP, etc... 



 

SOME LINKS 
^^^^^^^^^^ 

>>>>Facenook page:  

http://www.facebook.com/pages/Make-Free-Phone-Calls-In-Lebanon-MTC-and-
Alfa/110897648936396 

>>>>Lebanese Voices Blog Article:  

http://blkbtrfli.wordpress.com/2010/03/31/calling-services-or-non-serviced/ 

>>>>On Twitter, Follow the hashtag: #freelebcalls 

>>>>Banners on hummusnation.net 

     

    

 

 

 

WHO’s BEHIND THE IDEA 
^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^ 

Tuesday afternoon, I decided to make a joke on the 1st of April via my 
banadoura podcast. So I sent a tweet asking “if you want to help me with a 
fun and secret project, send me your email and phone number”. 

Many friends from the twitter community joined (ma badeh sameh ta ma insa 
hada... ) and we all brainstormed together. We were communicating on a shared 
Google doc file. 

My original idea was about aliens, but the community decided that it has been 
overused. So @migheille proposed to do something related to phone calls and 
cellulars, and this idea was born :) 



 

Later that night, I called my friend Jad Bejjani, who is a telecommunication 
engineer, and together, we created a believable story why it is in fact 
possible to make free calls. We did record the podcast, I created the PDF, 
and @naeema provided the LOGO (I had to convince her to do something wazwaz 
haha). 

On 1st of April, 12:01 AM, we released our campaign. 

You know the rest of the story. 
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PS: Don’t forget to subscribe to http://podcast.banadoura.com :) 

http://podcast.banadoura.com/�

